

26th April 2024

Dear Volunteers, staff, and sponsors of the Kiwi Community Assistance,

On behalf of The Salvation Army Hutt City, I would like to say a huge thank you and share my sincere appreciation for the wonderful donations of food and other products we have received from you this year and of course over the years as well.

You might be aware that we run a choice model supermarket which allows our community to choose the items they need. Just recently, you generously donated a great selection of products which filled our empty shelves, fridge and freezer. Our clients were positively overwhelmed and grateful when they walked in to see this amazing selection of products that they could choose from. One client made the comment that she couldn't usually afford to buy the fresh produce and dairy product that you had specifically donated to us and was looking forward to providing her family with this nutritious kai.

Thank you to Tracy and team for the support you give us. Your donations are helping so many people in our community who are very much struggling with trying to provide for themselves and their whanau.

Nga mihi nui,

Fleur Tansley

Foodbank Team leader

The Salvation Army Hutt City